
 

 

                    JOHN A. LOGAN CAMP #26 

                  SONS OF UNION VETERANS 

                       OF THE CIVIL WAR 

                   DEPARTMENT OF ILLINOIS 

 

                   Camp Minutes for Oct. 4, 2017 

 
 The meeting was called to order by PDC Dyer at 7:05 pm with 10 members and two 

guests present: Steve Aarli PCC,Steve Anderson, Bob Buerger, Phil Brenning, Hugh 

DeGroff PCC, Terry Dyer PDC, Bill Johnson Treas, Dave Johnson PCC, Phil Thompson 

PCC and John Wade. Guests Carol Dyer and Jack. 

 

PCC Thompson led the membership in the opening prayer. 

PCC Steve Aarli Sec. called the roll of the membership. 

 

Officer Reports: 
  Secretary: The minutes for the Sept. 6, 2017 meeting were accepted as read. 

   

Treasure: Previous balance:                                      $1273.02 

           New Balance:                                          $1273.02 

 

  A motion was made By PCC Dave Johnson to reimburse PDC Paul Zeien $39.99 for cost  

 for Camp IT Domain name. Passed. 

 

Sickness & Distress: Bill Johnson and Terry Dyer scheduled for cataract surgery,  

 CC Hoovler under the weather, John knee better, PCC DeGroff will be having surgery on   

 shoulder, Former member David St John was in the hospital in Pennsylvania for neck,  

 throat and face swelling, home now doing better. 

 

Publicity: John Wade has some Logan Camp signs he plans to set up at a county fair next   

 year. A Mr. Ron Beaulieu stopped by to share some information concerning a GGGrand   

 Father who served in the 74th Illinois Infantry. 

 

Monuments/Memorials: Bro Steve Anderson shared some information put together by  

  PCC Carter concerning monuments he had found.  

  

Communications: Bro. Aarli read the CinC message #2 concerning the CinC’s challenge  

  for all Camps and Dept’s to donate to the Dr. Stephenson fund in Petersburg. Bro. Aarli  

  made a motion to have the Camp accept the challenge and donate $100 to the fund which  

  is above and beyond our original brick purchase made some time ago and also to send a  

  challenge letter to the other 8 Camps in Illinois as well as the Dept. of Illinois to follow   

  our lead. Bto. Thompson 2nd motion passed. Bro. Aarli challenged the members present  

  to make an individual donation and placed $10 in the hat (so to speak). Several present   

  followed suite. $91.20 was collected. 
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New Business: PCC Aarli presented a check for $20.00 from pop cans. 

   PCC Bro’s Dave Johnson, Phil Thompson and Steve Haight were appointed as the  

  nominating committee for next year’s Camp Officers and to present list at our November 

  meeting.  

   PDC Dyer reported that 2018 will mark the 200th anniversary of the State of Illinois, the 

150th anniversary of Decoration Day and the 115th anniversary of the dedication of 

Memorial Hall. Celebration of these milestones will include having the 1st Brigade Band 

and Teddy Roosevelt impersonator here for Memorial Day observance. 

 

SVR: 1Sgt Aarli reported that CC Hoovler will be taking over as 1Sgt of the Rockford 

Zouaves after the first of January 2018. 

 

  There being no further business, PCC Thompson gave the closing prayer and PDC Dyer 

closed the meeting in due form at 8:30pm. 

 
 

                                                       In Fraternity, Charity & Loyalty, 

 

                                                            Steve Aarli PCC/GRO 

 

                                                                Secretary     
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